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Orange County

B rett Robinson of Robinson’s Enterprises
spoke at the October meeting of the Orange
County EMC Chapter on the pros and cons
of using COTS (circuit cards off the shelf).

A crowd gathered at the October meeting
of the Orange County EMC chapter held
at CKC Laboratories in Brea, California.

Chip Fleury and Rhonda Saxson of TUV
Product Service in San Diego attended the
October meeting of the Orange County
EMC Chapter.

Randy Flinders, immediate past chair of
the Orange County EMC Chapter, takes
a break at a recent chapter meeting.  He’s
still a chapter officer though; currently he
is lending his expertise as vice-chair of
the chapter.


